Petition to Ban Harmful Food Additives in the U.S.
[bookmark: _GoBack]To: Robert F. Kennedy Jr., Secretary of Health and Human ServicesCc: U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA)

Subject: Urgent Request to Ban Harmful Food Additives Banned in Europe but Allowed in the U.S.

Dear Secretary Kennedy and FDA Officials,

We, the undersigned, are deeply concerned about the continued use of harmful food additives in the United States that have been banned in Europe due to their serious health risks. The European Union has taken a proactive approach in banning food additives linked to cancer, endocrine disruption, neurological damage, and other health concerns. However, these substances remain legal in the U.S. food supply, posing a significant threat to public health.

Problem: Toxic Additives in Everyday Foods

Scientific research has linked several commonly used food additives to severe health consequences. These additives include:

· Potassium Bromate – Linked to cancer, banned in the EU and Canada.

· Titanium Dioxide (E171) – Potential DNA damage and carcinogenicity.

· Brominated Vegetable Oil (BVO) – Tied to neurological damage and thyroid dysfunction.

· Azodicarbonamide – Banned in the EU due to links to respiratory issues and cancer risk.

· Propylparaben – A known endocrine disruptor affecting fertility.

· Artificial Food Colorings (Red 3, Yellow 5, etc.) – Associated with hyperactivity and developmental disorders in children.

· Olestra (Olean) – Causes nutrient malabsorption and severe digestive issues.

· Sudan Dyes – Classified as carcinogenic, linked to organ damage.

· Auramine O and Rhodamine B – Toxic to the liver and nervous system, yet still found in some food products.

Why Action is Needed

The FDA’s current regulatory framework allows the food industry to self-regulate under the Generally Recognized as Safe (GRAS) loophole, which has led to dangerous additives entering our food supply without adequate independent oversight. The scientific community and public health advocates have raised alarms about these substances, yet regulatory action remains stalled due to industry lobbying and outdated policies.

Our Request

We urge the Department of Health and Human Services and the FDA to take immediate action by:

1. Banning these harmful additives from the U.S. food supply, as already done in the EU.

2. Reforming the GRAS process to require independent safety evaluations for all food additives.

3. Increasing transparency in food ingredient approvals and industry influence on regulatory decisions.

4. Encouraging the transition to safer, non-toxic alternatives for food processing and preservation.

Protecting Public Health Should Be the Priority

The American people deserve clean and safe food, free from chemicals linked to life-threatening diseases. The continued presence of these banned additives in our food supply undermines public trust in regulatory agencies and places corporate profit over consumer safety. It is time for decisive action.

We, the undersigned, call on you to prioritize the health and safety of American consumers by eliminating these dangerous additives from our food system.

Sincerely,
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[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]
[Date]
